CELEBRITION
IN THE OAKS

April 29, 2002

Emile Stieffel

Aurora Country Club Catering
5244 General Myer Ave.
New Orleans, LA 70131

Dear Mr. Stieffel,

Thank you for your verbal confirmation to participate in the Celebration In The
Oaks Preview Party scheduled for November 22, 2002 from 7:00 - 10:00 p.m. at
City Park. Thank you for agreeing to donate and serve a signature dish from your
fine establishment.

Unless notified you will be listed in the 8,500 party invitations and 3,000 programs
as Aurora Country Club Catering. We will be in touch with you in September to
learn what you will be serving and what supplies you will need for the party.

i Once again we appreciate your support and for agreeing to serve a minimum of
. 1,000 servings of “your specialty item” to patrons at our 16™ annual event.
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